
'_ ,'i Dear President Nakayama:
) ,

On behalf of the President, thank you very much for your recent

_ ..-._,. letter expressing gratitude on behalf of the Federated States of

Micronesia upon termination of the U. N Trusteeship.

We appreciate your kinds words and your continued support. If I
can be of assistance to you in the future, please let me know.

Andrew H. Card, Jr.

Special Assistant to the President

for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable Tosiwo Nakayama

President

Federated States of Micronesia

Kolonia, Ponape
Eastern Caroline Islands 96941


